
 

 
 info@klahoose.org     |  (250) 935-6536     |       Squirrel Cove, V0P 1T0      |        Klahoose.org 

 

 

RE: Emergency Sanitary Upgrade: September to November 2025 

 

Dear, Klahoose Community, 

 

The Klahoose First Nation has received approval to replace the aging sewage system with a new 

state-of-the-art treatment plant. While construction of the new plant will take a few years to begin, we 

are moving ahead with important short-term improvements to address urgent issues. 

 

What to Expect: 

 

• Tork Road Waterfront Homes: The old, leaky sewage pipes along the water side will be 

removed and upgraded. This work may temporarily impact yards and possibly decks, but 

everything will be restored to its original state once completed. 

• Manholes & Inground Pipes: Several manholes around the reserve will be dug up and 

resealed to prevent groundwater infiltration. Broken inground pipes will also be repaired or 

replaced. 

• Lift Station Upgrades: Electrical upgrades will take place, and a new temporary large septic 

tank will be installed to help alleviate ongoing issues at the site. 

• Temporary Road Detour from Tork Road (from time to time): Resident only traffic on Tork 

Road. This will be indicated at the time of construction. 

 

Timeline: 

Work will begin in September and is expected to be completed by the end of November 2025. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to Rob, Infrastructure & 

Development Manager: 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we take these important steps toward improving 

our community’s infrastructure. 

 

August 14th, 2025 

Warmly, 

 

 

 

Robert Dinning 

Infrastructure and Development Manager 

robertdinning@klahoose.org 

1-778-717-7827 
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